
Accessibility Statement 

Here at W R Davies Motor Group, we understand the importance of delivering 

a website that’s accessible to everyone. That’s why we’ve carried out a number 

of accessibility evaluations on wrdavies.co.uk , in accordance with Web 

Content Accessibility guidelines set out by the World Wide Web Consortium 

(W3C). 

 

We’re committed to a process of ongoing improvement, and are constantly 

working towards ensuring that our content is developed under the accepted 

guidelines and standards for accessibility and usability. This includes: 

 

Access to our website 

Features on our site (including, Configurator, Dealer Locator and Showroom) 

behave in a responsive manner, so they can be accessed via mobile, handheld 

and desktop devices.  

 

Fonts and text size 

 

Where possible and appropriate, we have used 

The standard, Open Sans font on wrdavies.co.uk and it is easily legible. In other 

parts of our website, we use the manufacturers brand fonts:  

 wrdavies.co.uk/citroen standard font is Arial 

 wrdavies.co.uk/dacia font G-Read and DaciaBlock 

 wrdavies.co.uk/ds font Roboto 

 wrdavies.co.uk/ford font Ford Antenna, Arial 

 wrdavies.co.uk/nissan font Nissan Brand 

 wrdavies.co.uk/Renault font Nouvelr 

 wrdavies.co.uk/Toyota font Toyota-type 

 

Live text instead of graphics to help increase your control and reduce the times 

it takes to download pages. 



 

 

Changing settings 

 

Using your web browser, you can alter the size of text on this website. You can 

also make other helpful changes in your browser, as well as within your 

computer. 

 

Images and Alt text 

Where possible and appropriate, images have an alternative text attribute for 

screen readers. This means that when an image is conveying important 

information, its content is displayed in an alternative text, one a screen reader 

can use. 

 

Contact information 

A link to details of how to contact us for further information offline is provided 

on every webpage. 

 

This accessibility statement was issued in May 2022. 


